
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Andrea Mensink <AMensink@Columbiaauthority.com>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/20/2015 12:00:39 PM

Subject: RE: 49th Annual Governor's Carolighting | Revised Release

Looks Great!
Please let us know if you need anything else.

When are you sending this out? Or has it already been released?

From: Andrea Mensink [mailto:AMensink@Columbiaauthority.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 4:35 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Cc: Kelly Barbrey; Dayna Cantelmi; Kelsey Carmichael
Subject: 49th Annual Governor's Carolighting | Revised Release

Hi Katherine and Haley-

Attached is the revised release. We added a photo, as well as the Pinetum mention and One SC Fund information. 
Please take a look and let us know what you think. We are happy to finesse anything.

We can add the remaining photos to a dropbox link for media to access, too. The shots of the tree are so beautiful - I 
can't wait for this year's event! : )

Thank you so much for looking everything over! We appreciate it!

Andrea

Andrea Mensink
Director of Communications
Midlands Authority for Conventions, Sports & Tourism
1101 Lincoln Street | Columbia, SC 29201
Phone: 803.545.0011 | Cell: 507.993.7178 | Fax: 803.545.0013
columbiacvb.com | @columbiasc | #famouslyhot
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